
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 10/26/2011 8:43:05 PM
To: 'zaf@cpuc.ca.gov' (zaf@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Forgot to mention

Of the small group of meter changers, we contacted and worked things out with all but two. We have tried to 
contact them by phone and in person, and we will be disconnecting them soon.

Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard.

SB GT&S 0303577
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